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 ITOCHU ENEX Announces Support in Response to the Damage Caused  

by the 2024 Noto Peninsular Earthquake 

 

We would like to express our deepest sympathies to all those affected by the 2024 Noto Peninsula earthquake. 

 

ITOCHU ENEX CO., LTD. (Headquartered in Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo; Tomofumi Yoshida, Representative 

Director, President and CEO; hereinafter “ITOCHU ENEX”) announces that it made a donation to support 

victims and fund reconstruction following the large earthquake that struck Japan’s Noto Peninsula in Ishikawa 

Prefecture. 

 

Organization donated to: Japan Platform, a specified nonprofit organization 

Donation: 3,000,000 yen 

 

We convey our sincerest wishes to the affected areas for a speedy recovery and reconstruction. 
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ITOCHU ENEX CO., LTD. 

General Affairs Section, Human Resources & General Affairs Department 

Tel: +81-3-4233-8015 


